
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Today is the 1st Special Grace CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
April 8, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy Easter! 

 

Today, April 8, is the 1st Special Grace CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony. This is truly a very important 

time when our True Mother called on all Blessed Central Families to repentance and recommitment. With 

the deep love from our True Mother, we are being cleansed and are invited to start anew. I look forward 

to seeing all of you that registered to receive the CheonBo Holy Wine. 

 

Please check the weekly updates for news locally and within the sub-region. 

 

Let us continue praying for one another. God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community in Seattle 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


